
Dear Ms. Newell: 
 
I am writing you to request that you vote for this bill and any other that keeps GE AND GMO 
out of our area and gives us the ability to safeguard our fields and food sources. As a farmer I 
do not want these items contaminating my crops. I farm organically and do not eat these 
imposter items, I want them away from my fields and I do not want to be forced to have them 
on my property. 
Thank you for doing what is right by the people and not caving to the big corporation. 
 
Sincerely  
Taraza Lawrence 
Dallas Oregon  
5038314952  
 


